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Why Test?
Early data suggests the Omicron variant of
COVID-19 to be more transmissible than
previous variants, but has also suggested that
Omicron causes a less severe COVID infection.

Those with an omicron infection may
believe their symptoms to be a common

cold or the annual flu, and may be
unaware of their covid-positive

status when interacting in pubic. 

Frequent testing is vital to prevent
Omicron transmission within

communities. 
If you or a loved one feels ANY

symptom of COVID-19, testing is the
safest option!



Symptoms of 
Omicron Infection

Unsure about your symptoms? 
Scan this QR code and answer this
anonymous CDC questionnaire to
receive further guidance on
testing and isolating: 

Early data suggests symptoms of Omicron
and previous variants are similar,

including but not limited to:



Finding a test
Unfortunately, COVID testing is in high demand
and wait times for tests can be discouraging.  If

possible, schedule an appointment in advance and
be prepared for extended waiting periods.

scan this QR code to find
your nearest testing site:

at
home
tests

http://www.arcgis.com/apps/Nearby/index.html?appid=43118dc0d5d348d8ab20a81967a15401&distance=10&find=95687

